
MEDIA ALERT! 
 

CARBON COUNTY COMMUNITY TRANSIT SUSPENDS LYNX 
BUS SERVICE 

CCCT Shared-Ride Service will Continue 

 
Based on the latest guidance from the Governor’s office, along 
with the drop in ridership on the route, it was decided to 
suspend service on CCCT’s fixed route Lynx bus starting 
Thursday, March 26, and until further notice.  Service will 
operate normally through Wednesday March 25. 
 

Service on CCCT Shared Ride paratransit will continue to 
operate, but riders are asked to restrict their trips to dialysis, 
work, medical/pharmacy, or grocery shopping trips. 
 
For more information, go to carbontransit.com or call 610-776-
7433 option 4. 
 

Owen P. O'Neil 
Executive Director 
Lehigh and Northampton Transportation Authority 
  

 
 


